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This is outrageous! Voting by mail is an efficient way to greatly increase the 

percentage of Oregonians voting.  It helps older adults, families with young children, 

folks with disabilities, etc., to cast their vote.  There is zero evidence that voting by 

mail increases fraudulent voting, which is for all practical purposes, nonexistent. This 

is a blatant power play to reduce states’ rights by the current administration. Please 

vote no!! 


